
TITLE VI

PUBLIC HEARING
HOW TO COMMENTLearn and share your opinion about the 

Detroit Department of Transportation’s 
proposed FY 2021-2023 Title VI Program Plan. Submit comments about the proposed 

policies by Friday, October 23 to:

•	 DDOTcomments@detroitmi.gov

•	 Detroit Department of Transportation 
ATTN: Title VI Coordinator 
100 Mack Ave., Detroit, MI 48201

•	 (313) 933-1300 or 7-1-1 (TTY)

•	  www.detroitmi.gov/ddot 

JOIN VIA ZOOM

Date: Wednesday, October 7

Time: Noon

Phone: (267) 831-0333

Meeting ID: 972-2826-8351

Password: 160538

For more information or to inquire about special needs 
arrangements, such as interpreters, call Customer Service 
at (313) 933-1300 or email DDOT-ADA@detroitmi.gov 
no later than Wednesday, September 30.


